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23rd February 2021 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

Re-opening of School on 8th March 2021 

 

We are delighted with the Governments’ announcement that schools are able to re-open from 

March 8th 2021, and look forward to welcoming everyone back to school very soon. 

 

At this stage, it is envisaged that we will revert to pre-lockdown protocols and structures that were 

in place during the Autumn term, especially in relation to drop-off/pick-up arrangements and 

maintaining class bubbles. 

 

We appreciate that there may be some anxiety about returning to school for some of our families, 

and would ask that you bear with us whilst we work out the finer details of the Government’s plan, 

and share these with you in due course. 

 

With very best wishes, 

 

The Tor View Leadership Team 
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